
The Good Judgment Project Seeks Participants

August 18, 2014

The Good Judgment Project is a 4-year research study begun in mid-2011 and organized as part of a
government-sponsored forecasting tournament. The GJP is looking for people around the world who
might value participating in a massive forecasting tournament, either as question generators, as
forecasters, or as both. To volunteer as a forecaster, click here. Those who would rather serve as subject
matter experts and assist with identifying the key properties of forecasting questions can complete the
survey here. The tournament will begin on August 20.
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